Favorite Projects
     Students and visitors to the EAST Conference are encouraged to meet and visit with other schools.  Reporters on the Documentation Team interviewed several peoples about their favorite projects and projects they might like to do at their school.  Daniella Napolitano of Little Rock Central High School said her favorite projects were ones that brought the community together.  She especially liked the project from King Kakaulike where the whole community banded together to save land from developments.  Daniella would like to try a project that involves her won community.

     Presenter Mary Smith of Audubon Arkansas and Lakeside High School facilitator Mary Vitro agrees that the best kind of project is one that gets kids outside.  “Getting kids out in nature is important,” says Mrs. Vitro.  Although all the EAST schools are concerned with nature, Ms. Smith cites Brinkley High School and DeWitt High School as especially nature friendly.

     Other favorites include Walking for Breast Cancer awareness and College Hills Elementary work on painting benches for a park near their school.

